
Lifting import ban on poultry and poultry products from the UK, Canada and Italy 

 

The earlier incidents of avian influenza in the following areas have been resolved: 

(i) Lincolnshire County (except the District of East Lindsey), the United Kingdom; 

(ii) Niagara Region, the Province of Ontario, Canada; and  

(iii) Region of Emilia-Romagna, Italy. 

 

The Centre for Food Safety has lifted the import ban on poultry and poultry products 

(including eggs) from the above areas with effect from 23 December 2016. 
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